
From: Sybil Madison <Sybil.Madison@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:29 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: recent trip 
 

Hi Steve, 

I was invited to attend a convening of Chiefs of Staff across the country, hosted by 

Bloomberg Cities at Harvard's Kennedy School of Government as part of their Project 

on Municipal Innovation.  

I attended on Thursday, March 30th through Saturday, April 1st.  The Kennedy School 

covered the cost of lodging, food, flight, and ground transportation. 

Let me know if there is any other information that you need from me. 

Best, 

 

Sybil 
 
Sybil M. Madison, Ph.D. 
Chief of Staff  
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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